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Ken Cooper
From: Ken CooperSent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 11:37 AMTo: 'rtate@tatefabricating.com'Cc: 'brandon@francotate.com'; Bill McCabeSubject: Permit applicationsAttachments: APC 100-Facility Description.pdf; APC 101-Emission Point Description.pdf; APC 107-Surface Coating Operation.pdf

Mr. Tate, I have not heard from you concerning the operating permit applications for the surface coating operation at your facility located at 419 Industrial Drive in White House, TN. I have attached the permit applications that need to be completed and submitted to the address on the applications.  Please submit the permit applications to the address or email on the application. The applications must be submitted no later than August 19, 2018.  If the permit application is not submitted by August 19, 2018 enforcement action could be taken for operating without a permit.  If you have any questions, please let me know.  Ken  

 Ken Cooper Environmental Consultant 1 Division of Air Pollution Control Nashville Environmental Field Office 711 R.S. Gass Blvd. Nashville, TN 37216 Office: (615) 687-7034 Cell: (615) 487-8890 Email: ken.cooper@TN.gov    
Had a recent experience with TDEC? Please take a few minutes to complete our customer service survey.  
 


